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Members of the CCCRA Courthouse Committee met recently with Marilyn Goble, a Western 

Carolina University graduate student who will be working with CCCRA this summer to 

document and archive the history and current restoration of our historic courthouse.  Our 

project will be Marilyn's Master’s Degree Internship for the summer. She has extensive 

experience working on projects such as ours and will be starting her assignment in May after 

she completes her academic commitments for the semester. 

Marilyn is the daughter of Reverend and Mrs. Phil Goble, Jr., of Mt Pleasant Baptist Church in 

Hayesville and is excited to be a special member of “the CCCRA team" during her tenure this 

summer.  Pictured from left to right are Barbara Deas, Marilyn Goble, Paul Price and Rob 

Tiger.  Photo by Bob Hanson. 


